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Dear Parents 

 

We were really lucky to be able to welcome Tony and Phil to school this week as 

part of the mini police programme.   Given the current Covid restrictions, the 

programme is being delivered outside making good use of the gazebo and the 

sunshine! 

 

During our Safety Week, we have also watched the NSPCC assemblies which 

have been excellent and the children have asked some brilliant questions.  

Sadly, the RNLI will not be visiting as planned.  The current rise in cases across 

Cornwall has meant that they have staff in isolation and the other team 

members are now needed to provide the necessary cover for our beaches.  If 

you are heading to the beach, coast or any stretch of water this summer, please 

make sure you know the water conditions, pay attention to the flags, use life 

jackets on water crafts and consider going to life guarded beaches. 

 

We have had some children displaying sore throat and cold symptoms this week. 

While children and family members have been tested and the tests have been 

returned negative, please do consider if it is sensible sending your child into 

school if they are poorly with a cold and cough.  If another child becomes ill, this 

means that they will then have to be tested and so it goes on.  

Remember to report any positive Covid results by telephoning us, and using our 

on-line form out-of-hours. 
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Thank you for your patience this week while we sorted out the mix up with 

Tempest.  Hopefully the ‘free delivery to school’ option will now appear if you use 

the following link Tempest Cusgarne 

 

 

The Friends of Cusgarne Need You! 

 

The Friends of Cusgarne school (FOC) need your help in order to continue 

fundraising for our lovely school.  

FOC are a group of parents that meet as a committee to discuss ways of 

fundraising to help purchase equipment such as the chrome books, 

funding of trips, new books, the staging for productions, the list goes on. It 

has been a difficult time through the pandemic as we have obviously not 

had the usual wonderful events at school in order to fundraise. 

We also have not been able to meet as a committee. We have 

unfortunately lost our wonderful Chair, Cara Dale, whose daughter is 

leaving as a year 6 at the end of this term. I want to take this opportunity 

to say a massive thank you to Cara, she has worked hard behind the 

scenes and has been the most wonderful Chair. Sally and I (Tammy) 

would also like to take a back step as Treasurer and Vice Chair. This 

means there are roles that need filling within the committee.  

But we also need more members as a whole. We would love new ideas 

and a fresh start and enthusiasm. We need you! 

So……… I would love to invite parents to Richard Jory playing field on 

Thursday 8th July at 1pm to have a coffee, chat and we can fill anyone in 

on what’s involved. This will be outside and socially distanced. Could I ask 

that you bring your own cup of tea or coffee in your favourite travel mug! 

(Sorry just keeping safe!). It does not matter how little or much time you 

can spare, we would appreciate your support to keep going. Mr Barnard 

will be joining us on the 8th also which is great, we have always had full 

support from school. So please come along, it will be a great chance to 

chat and get to know other parents. It is great fun being part of FOC and 

organising events and seeing the benefit the extra money has for our 

school and the children.  

Best wishes 

FOC 
 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fhtmp.st%2FCusgarnePrimaryNEW&data=04%7C01%7Csecretary%40cusgarne.org%7Cc3e10efee45c444b6ee108d9370688a1%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637601323489527020%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9XQwJKLM6zpYqMMXe69o%2BW60pf9jcuGrJnUKSLACObk%3D&reserved=0
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Finally please also have a read of the teaching arrangement letter which sets 

out details for September. 

 

Have a super weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

 

 

 

Current Vacancies - The Aspire Academy Trust 

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/188/current-vacancies/careers/2960/academy-administrator-cusgarne-primary-school

